

Dear CES Families:

Welcome back to the school. It has been a pleasure seeing all of you again! This letter has some updates for you.

PEDIATRIC FLU CLINIC

CES will be holding a pediatric flu clinic Oct 11, 2022, from 4-6pm.

No sign-ups are required. Please note, the 2-dose series

(required for a young child's first ever flu shot)

is not available at this clinic.

COVID guidelines

COVID guidelines have been an ever-changing process.

Currently, if a child tests positive, they need to be out for days 1-5.

Days 6-10 they can return with a mask.

If someone in your household tests positive, but your child has no symptoms, they are welcome to be at school. We ask that you test them, and retest if any symptoms develop. Please reach out to the nurse if you would like some free tests. Thank you!

PICTURE DAY

Picture day is September 27, 2022. You will soon receive additional information about that day.

SEPTEMBER SPIRIT DAY

We are again having monthly spirit days on the last day of the month. This month, we are focusing on enthusiasm as a CES Shared Value. On Friday, September 30th we will have our first spirit day of the year. The theme will be Sports Wear and CES Spirit Wear! Support your team with enthusiasm!

MONTHLY FAMILY FUN NIGHTS

CES and the PTO will collaborate each month to bring you one Family Fun Night a month. Today we have our "Ice Cream Social."

Wishing you well, Miss Cary